
 

Beware of Fraudulent E-mail

Recently, a fraudulent email case was reported that the email sender claimed to be a banking 
staff, inviting the recipient to pretend to be the next of kin of a deceased client who has left a 
huge sum of unclaimed fixed deposit. Upon receiving favourable reply, the fraudster 
requested the recipient to disclose the recipient ‘s personal information for further 
communication. 

If customers receive e-mails of this kind, you may wish to contact the Hong Kong Police. In 
addition, customers should always stay alert to any possible online frauds to avoid 
unnecessary loss. 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 


